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Notice Soliciting Comments Regarding an Economic Impact Analysis 

Subject: Harvest management regulations in the Lake Superior fishery 
Notice Date: 

Comment Period: June 27 -July 11, 2019 

The Department of Natural Resources is in the process of preparing an economic impact analysis (EIA) for 
proposed rules relating to FH-02-18, harvest management regulations in the Lake Superior fishery. A preliminary 
draft of the EIA and a draft of the board order are available for download as a clickable link by going to the 
following site: http://dnr.wi.gov and searching for the keywords "Administrative Rules." 

If you are not able to access or download the information, please send an email to the following address: 
Meredith Penthorn@wisconsin.gov 

Pursuant to s. 227 .13 7, Wis. Stats., the department is required to solicit comments on the economic impact of 
proposed rule FH-02-18 and, if requested, to coordinate with local governments in the preparation of the EIA. 
Notice is hereby given that the Department of Natural Resources will accept written comments on the EIA until 
July 5, 2019. Comments may be submitted electronically to: Meredith.Penthorn@wisconsin.gov or may be 
mailed to: Meredith Penthorn, Wisconsin Dept. of Natural Resources, P.O. Box 7921, Madison, WI 53707. 

Any local governmental unit that is affected by the rule may also request to coordinate with the department on 
preparation of the EIA. If a local governmental unit wishes to coordinate with the department on preparation of 
the EIA, the governmental unit must notify the department of its request to coordinate at the time comments on 
the EIA are submitted. The department will then contact all local governmental units requesting an opportunity to 
coordinate and incorporate their comments into the EIA to the extent feasible. 

Pursuant to Executive Order# 50 (2011) and s. 227.137, Wis. Stats., the depaiiment must include the information 
listed below in an EIA. To review all of the information that must be included in an EIA, you may refer to the 
Executive Order and statutory provisions. When submitting comments, please provide specific information in 
these areas and include any supporting economic data, studies or reports. Please do NOT submit comments on 
revisions to the rule language at this time. The depaiiment is soliciting information on the following from you and 
others: 

Would you, your business, your association, or your local unit of government be affected in a 
material economic way by the implementation of these Lake Superior harvest management rules? 

Additionally, the depaiiment is seeking comments on the following from people who indicate they will be 
affected economically: 

1. Any implementation or compliance costs that are reasonably expected to be incurred.
2. Actual quantifiable benefits of the proposed rule.
3. Whether the proposed rule would adversely affect in a material way the economy, a sector of the

economy, productivity, jobs, or the overall economic competitiveness of the state.
4. Economic impacts of specific alternatives to the proposed rule.
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